
From: DEEPEND Science Team
To: DEEPEND Virtual Team Leaders
Subject: Time to say good bye!

Dear Virtual Science Team,

Wow, our Creep into the DEEPEND adventure is already over. We’re so proud to have you as 
part of our DEEPEND Science Team.

Tammy, Heather, Joe, Laura, and the rest of the DEEPEND Team will continue to examine the 
samples we collected long after we return home. We always have more questions and hope to 
discover more. Speaking of which, if you think of any more questions, we’ll be happy to answer 
them for you.

Maybe someday you’ll join us in person on a research cruise to conduct your own deep-sea 
research. 

I look forward to that! Until then, we hope you follow the research and discoveries on the 
DEEPEND Consortium and WhaleTimes’ webpages. 

Safe journeys my friends and thanks for joining us at the DEEPEND!
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